
INTERNATIONAL CLUB of LAUSANNE (ICL) 
Monthly Club Information  

September 2019 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Sunday, 15 September at 12h00 
Welcome Back Lunch and Get-together 

Restaurant l’Esquisse, Hermitage Lausanne 

 
 
After the summer break that offered us great weather and long summer days we are back to resume our activities. 
And there is no better way to meet on a terrace in the shade of a pergola centrally located at the Hermitage in the 
center of Lausanne to warm up friendship and begin with joy the new ICL season. 
 
We have reserved tables for our club so we can meet and talk about what we did in summer and exchange the latest 
news. L'Esquisse is the nice restaurant that is adjacent to the Hermitage Museum. The food there is excellent so we 
can enjoy a delicious lunch. 
 
As we are at the Hermitage, a visit of the current exhibition is highly recommended . The theme is on shadows and 
the exhibition is called "Ombres de la Rennaissance à nos Jours".  The visit is optional and ICL will organize a guided 
visit for those who wish to take advantage of being at the Hermitage. You will have to sign-up specifically for this visit 
when you sign-up for the Welcome Back Lunch and Get-together. Guided tour is from 13h30 –14h45. 
 
Deadline :   Thursday, 12 September 
Contact :      ilausanneclub@gmail.com  or  Alicia Monachon  021 617 96 73 (with answering machine) 
Cost :           You pay for drinks and food at the restaurant. Lunch is à la carte. 
                     The guided visit costs CHF14 for seniors. Regular price is CHF16.  
========================================================================================= 
October 15 – Visit of the Domaine le Plessis at Vufflens-le-Château and wine tasting 
Fall is the season when the green of the vineyards take on the beautiful autumn colors of red, yellow and purple. We 
invite you to come along to visit a very well-known wine grower of the region. We will have the opportunity to visit their 
cellar and taste some of their wines. 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Membership 
Many of you have already renewed their membership. For those who have forgotten please do so before the end of 
August.   

Latest photos :  At our website ICL you can view the wonderful photos taken at our recent Boat Cruise on Lac 
Leman and also the ones of the walk in St Prex in June  – enjoy !  
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Non-members pay CHF 10.- extra. No-shows must give at least 24 hour notice to any cancellation. 
Events requiring advanced reservations will be invoiced for no-shows. 
 
 
KEEP CHECKING THE WEBSITE    www.icl-club.ch    FOR ALL EVENTS OF INTEREST AS WELL AS CLUB ACTIVITIES 

mailto:ilausanneclub@gmail.com
http://www.icl-club.ch/latest.html
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